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The regular meeting of the O‘ahu County Committee (OCC) was held on Saturday, November 4, 
10 a.m. via Zoom, the OCC Chair presiding and the OCC Secretary being present. The minutes 
of the September 9 meeting were distributed prior to the meeting and approved as distributed. 

The Chair provided an oral report. 

The Treasurer provided an oral report. 

Assistant Treasurer announced a “Save the Date” for the Valentine’s Fundraiser planned for 
February 1, 2024. 

The SCC representatives provided a written report. 

The Rules Committee provided an oral report. 

The Legislation Committee provided an oral report. 

The Membership Committee provided an oral report. 

The AAI&D Committee provided a written report. 

The Hawaii Dems Blue Wave Committee provided an oral report. 

The County Connections Committee provided a written report. 

The County Convention Committee provided an oral report. 

The Digital Equity Committee provided an oral report. 

The Organizing for Elections 2024 Committee provided an oral report. 

Della Au Belatti provided an oral report regarding Martin Luther King Weekend events. 

Secretary Santana moved that the OCC Secretary announce the vacancies of the Region 4 
Chairperson and the SCC Rep for SD 15 (non-female). Motion adopted without objection. 

Secretary Santana moved that the OCC Secretary announce the vacancy of the SCC Rep for SD 
14 (non-male). Motion adopted without objection. 

Chair Strand called a special meeting of the full OCC for December 2 for the purpose of holding 
elections to fill the vacancies. 

After announcements, the meeting adjourned at 11:28 am. 

Submitted by:
Carlos A. Santana 
OCC Secretary


